
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Auditions will take place in Miss Wilson’s classroom 

Year 3/4: Monday 8th October (12.00pm) 

Year 5/6: Tuesday 9th October (12.15pm)  

Please come before you have your lunch! 

 

You will need to be available to come to 

rehearsals on a Thursday night (after half 

term) and perform on: 

Monday 10th December 

Tuesday 11th December 

Wednesday 12th December 


